
June 9, 2015 

Re:  HOA Meeting Reminder 

The RW HOA is holding a Special Membership Meeting on June 9, 2015 at 7:00pm.  The meeting will be 

held at the River Wilderness Golf and Country Club Clubhouse.  

The RW HOA Board has received a petition from 20% of our residents requesting that the 

board/community consider purchasing a package of recreational amenities for the entire community 

from the RWG&CC.  

The sole purpose of the special membership meeting is to hear property owner input on the proposed 

Community Amenities Package. 

 

The HOA Board 

Syble Di Girolamo, President 


